
Math Huskies 
Wanted!

Problem Solving Workshop

When?  Friday’s from 1:00-4:00pm

Where?  L273

Who?  Anyone interested in improving 
their problem solving skills is welcome to 
attend!

What?  This is a workshop designed to 
teach you techniques to solve math 
problems. 

Each week, we will discuss a problem solving technique and 
then work together in small groups, applying the technique 
to problems.  

The math department is looking for students to represent 
them at the annual APICS math competition at UNB on 
October 12th.  There will be a math contest on Friday, Sept 
21 to determine the team that will be sent to UNB to 
compete in the math contest.  See you there!   

In December, another team of students from SMU writes 
the Putnam Math Competition, and we want to be ready! 
We will be competing against students from universities 
across Canada and the US.  Go SMU go!  

Come to the Problem Solving 
Workshop and win a free trip to 

New Brunswick!


